
 

 

 

 

Bulletin #52-25 
September 17, 2025 

 

2025 FOREMEN HIRING PROCESS WRITTEN EXAM DATE 

The Joint Foremen Labor Relations Committee has completed the (1) application and (2) 

qualifying hours review phases of the foreman promotion process for the Ports of Los Angeles-

Long Beach. Those who passed the initial review phases have been sent a letter (by mail) 

inviting them to take the written test on September 20, 2025. All applicants are required to bring 

a copy of that invite letter to the written test in order to be eligible to sit for the exam. If there are 

any applicants who passed the application and qualifying hours review phases, but did 

not receive a written test invite letter, they must get a copy of the letter by accessing the 

Dockworker Self Service (DSS) Portal where they submitted their original application.  On the 

DSS Portal, they can access and download their scheduling letter to take with them to the written 

test.  

Failure to bring the invite letter to the written test on September 20, 2025 is grounds for 

disqualification.  

THE GATE TO THE TESTING SITE WILL CLOSE PROMPTLY AT 12:30 P.M.,  

THOSE WHO ARRIVE LATE WILL NOT BE ADMITTED – NO EXCEPTIONS! 

Please refer to the screenshots below to assist with navigating DSS Portal to access your letter. 

1. Under “Training” click on “Training Schedule" to open the schedule page. 

 



 

2. After accessing your “Training Schedule” you will see the “Written Test” schedule along 

with the “Download” link. Click on the “Download” icon, it will download the .pdf 

version of the schedule letter.  

 

 

 

Fraternally, 

 

Gary Herrera    Brandi Good    Gabe Zuniga 

President    Vice President            Secretary/Treasurer 

 


